MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING
OF THE PORTER PUBLIC WORKS AUTHORITY
TO BE HELD
THURSDAY, MAY 23, 2024

The meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Porter Public Works Authority was cancelled
due to a lack of a quorum being present. Bradah Littlefield and Norma Meyer were
present. Whitney Littlefield, Clifford Marshall, Jr. and Kristin Eaton were absent.
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